_____________________________________________
From: Jensen, Phillip (PARKS) 
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2008 9:38 AM
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)
Cc: Wahler, Jeanne (PARKS); Harvey, Marsha (PARKS); Gustafson, Derek (PARKS); Harmon, Lynn (PARKS)
Subject: Larrabee St Park-Clayton Beach Railroad Crossing
Importance: High

Kathy, we are experiencing some delays in getting this phase of the project done. We would like to extend the grant (Docket TR-070752) deadline from June 30, 2008 to September 30, 2008. 

The reasons for this is: 

There is a delay in getting the Temporary Occupancy Permit from Stauback do to some insurance issues. 

We can't get our Geotech engineer out there until we receive the Temporary Occupancy Permit. 

Our consultant has found an issue with the Right of Way Maps from BNSF to make sure we site the bridge correctly and account for the aerial easement and encroachment permit. 

Please call to discuss with me. 

Phillip Jensen, P.E. 
NW Region Engineering Manager x-245 
NW Region Parks Development Services 
WA STATE PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION 
(360) 755-5262 Fax (360) 428-1094 

